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                            Partners in Learning Newsletter 

State School Spectacular 

Over 3,000 students across Victoria participated on Saturday at the Hisense/Melbourne 
Arena performing a mass dance last Saturday. This year’s theme for State School       
Spectacular was Follow the Stars . 

A group of our students proudly took part in this event supported by our beautiful teachers 
Ms. Deena Henaway and Ms.Sarah Ralph. Since Term 1, our students have been            
rehearsing together with Ms.Henaway and Ms.Ralph. Along the way our students attended 
rehearsals outside of school, twice a term, culminating in a two full day dress rehearsals. 
Then of course, the final performance on Saturday had our students and teachers all day 
and most of the night at the Melbourne Arena, for two performances.  

Our children were part of a mass dance involving 160 students. Our children performed 7 
dances twice!!! That is a massive effort!!! I am sure many skills were put to the test          

including coordination, team work, resilience, rhythm and perseverance. 

Congratulations to all our children who performed last Saturday 
and a BIG thank-you to their parents/carers who supported them 
with this achievement. A HUGE thank-you to Ms.Henaway and 
Ms.Ralph for their effort and time in supporting our children.  

Students involved in State School Spectacular 2019 were: 

Akur Magot 

Isabelle Street 

Isabella Hi 

Isabella Holman 

Angelina Bayles 

Victoria Mauga 

Taylah Males 

Shiloh Pritchard 

Nyiel Wal 

Meriem Tung 

Icheille Rosette 

Mikayla Crawford 

Joline Gray 

Sienna Robinson 

Krystal Tracey-Strahan 

‘Surround yourself only with people who are going to take you higher’. – Oprah Winfrey 

Warmest Regards, 

Kathy Cvitkovic  
Assistant Principal 

September 19th, 2019 
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Hello Melton West Community, 

This week is the last week of Term 3 which has approached so fast and means only one 

more term of primary school for our Grade 6 students.  

Last week our new toilet block opened and it looks amazing. We hope everyone respects 

this new area. 4M did a performance at assembly which taught us ‘what we can do and 

what we can’t do when we use the bathroom’. It was a really catchy song. Miss Moore 

reports that she has been hearing students singing the song all throughout the week. 

Last Saturday 15 of our students represented our school at the State School Spectacular 

at Melbourne Arena. Everyone enjoyed themselves and had a great time with Miss      

Henaway and Miss Ralph. It will be replayed on Channel 7 later in the year. We will let 

you know when it is forecast to air when  we are         

informed. 

Have a great holiday. Stay safe and see you next term. 

Akur and Daniel 

 

Melton West Primary School is a Child Safe School  
We hold the care, safety and wellbeing of children and young people as a central 
and fundamental responsibility of our school and base all our decisions on 
what’s best for the students. Please talk to a staff member if you have any con-
cerns about a child’s safety at any time. 

Wishing our Melton West 

Community a safe and   

happy holiday. 
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